
Welcome back. We are looking forward to another term of learning and fun! 

Roman Day: 14th March 2024 

Please remember to check your email for the 
Roman day information.  

We would love to see the children dress as 
their chosen Roman person, however if they 
don’t want to dress up, they can wear their 
school uniform.   

If you are able to donate some large packing 
boxes that we can use to make shields, we 
would be really grateful. We will collect as 
many as we can here too.  

We will be tasting food on the Roman day. If 
your child has any allergies, please inform the 
class teacher as soon as possible. We will be 
trying cheese and tomato flat bread, olives, 
cheese, grapes, dates and honey.  

We are very excited about the day, and hope 
the children have an amazing day! 

PE:  
This term we will be enjoying lessons incorporating basketball and dance.  PE lessons are scheduled 
for Wednesday for outdoor and Thursday for indoor but this is weather permitting. 
 
Please be reminded that all children are expected to take part in PE lessons and should have the 
appropriate kit in school. Your child should have a pair of PE shorts and a t-shirt for 
indoor PE, and A pair of jogging bottoms, a jacket and trainers for outdoor PE. 
 
Children’s earrings should be removed at home if they cannot do so themselves. 

If you have any questions, concerns or comments at all please do not hesitate to let us 
know through the homework diaries or by making an appointment through the office.  

Thank you from the Year 3 team. 

Miss Collings, Mr Hare, Ms Scott and Mrs Newberry 

Term 4 
Monday 19th February 2024 

English 

This term, we will be exploring a range of texts, 
linked to Book week and Boudicca’s Army  

Maths 

In term 4,  we will be exploring mass and 
capacity, continue to consolidate our 
understanding of fractions and continue to 
rehearse and consolidate the times table we have 
learnt. Remember you should know your 
2,3,4,5,8,10.  

Topic 

Our topic this term is history based, and we will 
be exploring Ancient Rome, and Roman Britain. 
We will be learning all about the roman invasion, 
and the impact they had on our history. We are 
very excited to have our Roman Day on 14th 
march 2024 Where we will be dressing up and 
making shields and mosaics, and tasting food as 
well.  

Science 

In science we will be learning all about Food and 
our bodies 

Assembly 
 
Kingfisher Assembly is on Thursday 22nd February at 9am 
 
Puffin assembly is on Thursday 21st March 2024 at 9am 


